
Connecting with 
Nature on 
Fiscalini Ranch 
Preserve

During this time when so much is unpredictable and we are all cut off from our normal 
lives, Fiscalini Ranch Preserve is a place of solace for many. Long walks, far views, and a 
bit of time in the open air make a welcome break from home isolation. 

As parks, trails, and open spaces across the region have closed, Cambria Community 
Services District and Friends of the Fiscalini Ranch Preserve have been working hard to 
maintain public access. We instituted a one-way route on the Bluff and Marine Terrace 
trails, installed directional signs, and CCSD widened trails to allow safe passing. 

These actions became a topic of lively discussion on social media with the majority not 
only appreciating changes to increase public safety, but we’ve observed widespread 
compliance with the temporary route. As a newcomer, I am heartened to see Cambrians 
working together so we can all connect with the comforting presence of nature during a 
chaotic and uncertain time. Be well.                     – Kitty Connolly, Executive Director, FFRP


